

December 4, 2022

Welcome to First Assembly of God. We are so glad to have you! Please stop by the Welcome Center. We have a gift for you.

WOMEN'S MINISTRY

Our last Women's Ministry Meeting for 2022 will be this Tuesday evening at 7 pm in the Social Room. Come join us for cookies, cocoa and some fun activities you won't want to miss. Please register through the app or at the Welcome Center.

If you are able, we are also asking our ladies to bring a toy to benefit Lincoln County's Secret Santa program. It's a great time of year to give back. We can't wait to see you there!

POINSETTIAS

We have poinsettias available for purchase. You may purchase them in honor or memory of a special loved one. The cost is \$20.00. Order forms are at the Welcome Center. Place your order by Wednesday, December 14th. Names will be listed on Sunday, December 18th.

CHRISTMAS CAROLING

We are going caroling this afternoon at 5:00 pm. If you would like to go, please meet at the church at 5:00 pm.

LOVE OFFERING

During this season of giving, we would like to bless our pastors with a special Christmas love offering on Sunday, December 18th.

DAILY DEVOTIONALS

Our daily devotionals have arrived. They were delayed due to problems with shipping. Get yours today!

IMPORTANT DATES

- December 4 Christmas Caroling 5 pm
- December 6 Women's Ministry Meeting 7 pm
- December 8 Celebrate Recovery 6:30 pm
- December 9 Boston Butt Fundraiser pickup 5-6 pm
- December 11 Christmas Concert 5:00 pm
- December 18 Love offering received
- December 21 No services
- December 25 Christmas Day Service 10:00 am No Sunday school
- December 28 No services

PARADE FLOAT

We are planning to have a float in the parade this Saturday, December 10th. The theme is "Fishers of Men". Vicky Holloway is heading this up. Children ages five and up and teenagers are welcome to ride. Please see Vicky for more info.

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED

The HMSC has a retired veterinarian that is offering her services to help with procedures at their facility. However they are in need of volunteer help as needed. If this is something you are interested in, please contact Brian Helmick at 770-634-1943.

WATER BAPTISM

We will be offering Water Baptism on Sunday, January 8th at the end of the second service. If you or your child is interested in being baptized, please see one of the pastors.



Offering boxes are located inside the sanctuary on the wall beside the entrance/exit doors.

Rev. Lanis Lewis · Rev. Terry Bonds · Rev. Phil Wortz 328 May Avenue · P.O. Box 457 · Lincolnton, GA 30817 www.firstagl.org · 706-359-7237 · office@firstagl.org